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PITTSBURGH SAVOYARDS OFFER FREE TICKETS TO LOCAL NONPROFITS

The Pittsburgh Savoyards, Pittsburgh’s oldest theater company, is offering to local

nonprofit organizations a limited number of free tickets to the opening weekend of its upcoming

Production  of Gilbert and Sullivan’s The Sorcerer  (October 10, 11, and 12,  2014).

 Since 1938, the Pittsburgh Savoyards have dedicated themselves to entertaining area

audiences with the brilliant Victorian musical comedies from the sometimes-stormy partnership

between lyricist Sir W.S. Gilbert and composer Sir Arthur Sullivan.

The free tickets will be for general-admission seats, and will be honored at any of the

three opening-weekend performances of The Sorcerer at the Andrew Carnegie Free Library

Music Hall in Carnegie, Pennsylvania.  Local nonprofit groups with an educational mission will

be preferred.  

Interested organizations should contact The Pittsburgh Savoyards at P.O. Box 44065, Pittsburgh,

PA 15205, or call 412-734-8476 for further details and ticketing arrangements. 

For more information about The Pittsburgh Savoyards, go to their website at

www.pittsburghsavoyards.org.
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